LSC Minutes
October 11, 2010
UC 214
Members Present- Shannon Thompson, Alex Macaulay, Tracy Zontek, Robert Mulligan, Steve Baxley, Brent Kinser, Chip Ferguson, Anna Craft, Carol Burton, Gayle Wells
Guest: Dr. George Ford, Dr. Debra Burke, Dr. Barbara Jo White
Recorder: Melody Huitt
Alex opened the meeting by introducing our guests. 
The minutes from October 4, 2010 were brought before the committee and approved.
Alex introduced Dr. George Ford from Construction Management. Dr. Ford discussed the changes he made to the CM-365 proposal as a P-6 Perspectives course. The committee discussed some other changes, including fixing typographical errors on the Course Proposal Form and expanding the description of the class assignments on the syllabus.  Tracy made the motion to approve pending the changes discussed and Alex will review. Brent seconded the motion and the committee voted and the motion carried.
Dr. Debra Burke and Dr. Barbara Jo White presented the proposal for BA 304 as a P-6 Perspectives course.   The committee discussed the course and had no questions on it but noted that BALSM already offers courses in P1 and P4 thus approval of the course would require a waiver of the rule stating that a single department cannot offer courses in more than two perspectives categories.  Brent pointed out that the LS document allows the committee and the Assistant Vice Chancellor for Undergraduate Studies (whoever that is) to grant exemptions to this rule. Tracy made the motion to grant BA 304 an exemption based on the repeated restructuring of the College of Business that has resulted in courses from a variety of academic disciplines and a variety of pre-fixes being housed within one department (BALSM).  The motion was seconded by Shannon. The committee voted and the motion carried.  The committee then approved BA 304 as a P-6 Perspectives course.  
No new or old business. 
The meeting adjourned 4:20pm.



